
Curious, concerned, or confused about Supported Decision-Making? 



PPMD is hosting a listening session to learn more from you so we can

better support Maryland families and your work.



COME JOIN US!

We want to hear from YOU!

Are you a professional who works with youth

and/or young adults with disabilities?






Supported Decision-Making Listening Session

Register here!

Register now!
 

SPOTS ARE LIMITED!
 January 26, 2023

 6:00 - 7:30 pm



This project is supported by the Administration for Community

Living (ACL), U.S. Department of Health and Human Services

(HHS) as part of a financial assistance award totaling

$1,206,492 with 100% funding by ACL/HHS. The contents are

those of the author(s) and do not necessarily represent the

official views of, nor an endorsement, by ACL/HHS, or the U.S. 

https://www.tfaforms.com/5034648

